
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 224 (HB 583) 2022 Regular Session Bacala

Existing law authorizes parish governing authorities to assess a charge for administrative
services rendered to certain entities of local government within the parish.

Existing law provides that the charge cannot exceed 4% percent of the total revenue of the
entity.

New law provides that in Ascension Parish the charge cannot exceed 5% percent of the total
revenue of the entity.

Existing law and new law provides that the charge cannot exceed the actual cost incurred by
the administrative office.

Existing law excludes municipalities, sheriffs, clerks of court, and assessors from entities that
can be charged by the parish.

New law additionally excludes fire protection districts, councils on aging, and parish libraries
from entities that can be charged by Ascension Parish.

Effective August 1, 2022.

(Adds R.S. 33:1236(35)(c))


